Connecting our Metropolis of San Francisco Graduates to a Local Orthodox Church



Do you have a son, daughter, or grandchild graduating from High School who will be leaving home for the first time to attend college, or are they already in college living away from home?

Thousands of our Orthodox youth graduate from High School every year and go away to schools across our country. Our college students are blessed with unprecedented educational opportunities, but, at the same time, they face many difficult challenges in the environment of the college campus. Would you like to keep your loved ones connected to the Church while they study?

If so, *please complete this form*. The Metropolis Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministries would like to make sure that an Orthodox Priest and community near your student's college connects with your loved one.

In addition, many college campuses across the country have an Orthodox Christian Fellowship (OCF) ministry. For more information please visit the *OCF website*.

Our Metropolis Office of Youth & Young Adult Ministries also offers many opportunities throughout the year for Orthodox young adults & college students to gather, enjoy fellowship, and continue to learn about the faith! There are three Young Adult Retreats, a Young Adult Camping Trip, many Young Adult Pilgrimages, and a Young Adult Christmas Reception! For more information, please visit our **website**.